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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG Plc. 

 
on treasury share transaction 

 
4iG Public Limited Company (“4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the capital market that 4iG in the 

framework of exchange trading concluded on 04th of July 2022 acquired 19,000 dematerialised ordinary 

shares at an average price of HUF 786.6651- per share of series "A" with the face value of HUF 20, - 

from its own share portfolio on the Budapest Stock Exchange with the assistance of Equilor Befektetési 

Zrt. as investment service provider ("Transaction"). 

 
As a result of the Transaction, the number of treasury shares held by 4iG is currently 1,159,582 (0.39%), 
therefore there was no crossing. 
 
Budapest, July 05th, 2022  
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